
DATES TO NOTE: 

 

 

May 18 

Spring Clean-Up 

 

May 19 

Music Appreciation 

Sunday 

Congregational  

Meeting 

 

May 25 

Memorial Service for 

Squeegee Mills 

 

May 26 

Memorial Day  

Recognition  

 

June 2 

Graduate Recognition  

 

June 9 

Children’s Sunday 

Celebrate Ministry  

of YPP 
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May 2019 

 At the end of April, I went on retreat with 

some clergywomen friends in Washington state. 

We stayed in a lovely house with a wrap-

around porch that was perched high on a cliff 

with magnificent views of the Puget Sound and 

Olympic mountains. One day we visited a tulip 

farm in the Skagit Valley, just north of Seattle. 

Brightly colored tulip fields stretched in every 

direction, framed by a backdrop of the  

Cascades. It was truly a feast for the eyes.  

 Then we spent four days hiking and hanging 

out together, walking and talking, cooking and 

eating together, sharing laughter and tears, food 

and faith, support and sisterhood. It was truly a 

feast for my mind, heart and spirit. My retreat 

weekend was a wonderful reminder to fill my 

life with the kinds of things that will nourish and 

nurture both my body and mind, my heart and 

spirit. 

 In this Easter season, we are surrounded 

by a feast of good news and new life. Christ’s 

resurrection brings new life and hope to all of 

us. We see more and more signs of new life 

every day as springtime buds and blossoms 

burst forth into leaf and flower. 

  

 

Here at our church, we also have much to  

celebrate, a feast of blessings: 

G On May 5, we welcomed our six  

 confirmation students into membership in 

 our church. (see 6) 

G On May 12, we celebrated the gifts of 

women in our church and in our lives who 

show us God’s love and nurture us in faith. 

G On May 19, we celebrate the amazing   

musical gifts in our congregation, especially 

those who have led us through this past 

year of transition. And we anticipate the 

arrival of our new Director of Music    

Ministry, Garrett Artman, who will join us 

August 1st. (see 7) 

 We also meet together as a congregation 

 to hear an update on the progress of our 

 capital campaign. 

G On May 25, we celebrate the life and    

ministry of Squeegee Mills in our church 

and community. 

G On May 26, we remember all those who 

served our country in times of war, even  

as we remember all those who give so 

much of their lives for the good of others.         

 

(Continued on page 2) 

Because your steadfast love is better than life, my lips will praise you. 

So I will bless you as long as I live; I will lift up my hands and call on your name. 

My soul is satisfied as with a rich feast, and my mouth praises you with joyful lips… 

~Psalm 63:3-5 

A Tulip Farm in the Skagit Valley, WA 
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A Special Meeting of the Congregation and  

Corporation of the First Presbyterian Church  

of Yorktown  

will be held on Sunday, May 19, 2019, in the Sanctuary  

following the 10:45 AM Worship  

 for the purposes of: 
 

1.) Briefly reviewing the status of Capital Campaign projects, and   
 

2.) Discussion of a possible loan that may be required by the Solar Panel Installation Contractor to qualify the 

 Church for all available discounts and rebates. 
 

If you haven’t yet made a commitment, please prayerfully consider participating in this campaign for the present (and 

future) of our Ministries of Faith. Pledges can be made via myFPCY.org.  
 

If you have made a pledge, but haven’t yet made a gift, or if you wish to make a one-time gift, you can do so at your 

convenience here:   http://tinyurl.com/FPCYCapital   

G On June 2, we celebrate all those in our church family who are graduating from high school, college and post-graduate 

studies. 

G On June 9, we celebrate our ministry to children, as our Sunday School leads us in worship, and we give thanks for    

the ministry of the Yorktown Presbyterian Preschool. 

G On June 16, we celebrate the gifts of men in our church and in our lives who “father” us in faith and faithfulness to   

following Christ’s call to discipleship and service. 

  

 As you read through this Disciple, I invite you to see all the signs of new life and the many exciting ways that FPCY is 

sharing the good news of God’s love and grace, hope and peace in our community and world. Because of God’s faithfulness 

to us and your faithfulness to FPCY, we are grounded in gratitude as we move forward in faith together. 

 

(Continued from page 1) 



 

Take a walk... 
 

on our beautiful labyrinth.  

 

Now that Spring is here, treat yourself 

to a quiet, meditative walk around the 

labyrinth. While you’re out there, fill 

out a prayer flag. Thanks to Christie  

Herman, you’ll find material, pens and 

clothespins! 

 

Want to know more about labyrinths? 

We’ve got a few books in the church 

library. You can learn more about     

labyrinths at The Labyrinth Society’s 

website:  

https://labyrinthsociety.org/home 

Food Pantry 

Item-of-the-Month 
 

Canned Tuna 
 

 

Next Dates:  

May 11 & 25,  

June 8 & 22 

9 to 11am 

In this month’s edition of Deacon’s Corner, we’ll continue to answer 

the question “what do the Deacons do?” An excellent example of  

Deacons in action is our Visitation Team. 

 
Some members of the team are current Deacons, while others are 

former Deacons who wanted to continue with visitations after their 

terms as Deacons ended. The experience is rewarding not only for the 

recipient, but for the giver as well - a common trait of Deacon’s work. 

In consultation with Chip & Tami, team members visit or call those 

who can’t attend church services due to illness or recent surgery, or 
who are going through an especially difficult time in their lives. Last year, nearly 140 calls and/or visits were made, making this a 

very active ministry indeed.  

 
Our Visitation Team leader is Jean Post-Winget, and she will be happy to answer any questions you may have about this ministry. 

You may also contact our pastors if you or a friend or family member may be in need of this special type of care. 

 

Patrick J. Burns III,  

Vice-Moderator of Deacons 

Deacons’ Corner 
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FOOD PANTRY MATCHING GRANT 
 

Throughout the year, every dollar given to the FPCY Food Pantry is matched up to at least 

$10,000. Please consider supporting our Food Pantry, an outreach that provides food & more  

(see below) to over 200 clients twice a month. Gifts can be given via mail, in the collection plate 

or online. Make sure to mark gifts “FPCY Food Pantry” when submitting a check or cash. 

 

DIAPER COUPONS 
 

Attention BJ’s members, please save any unwanted diaper coupons from the BJ’s booklets  

and leave them in the office (or in the offering plate). We’ve found their prices to be the best! 
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Hello Sunday School Families! 

 

Between Mothers’ Day, Fathers’ 

Day, and Children’s Sunday coming 

up, we are thinking a lot about  

our theme of “We Are All Part of 

God’s Family”! And with our new 

communication system through 

Realm (myFPCY.org), I hope parents are feeling more in touch 

with what the children are learning and doing on Sunday  

mornings. We are enjoying sharing photos and posts about  

the weekly activities. 

 

And speaking of Children’s Sunday -- please note that the  

children and Sunday School staff will lead the 10:00am service  

on June 9 (please note the summer worship time change). We 

will rehearse for that service on Sunday June 2, so please plan 

for your children to attend both weeks!  

 

A call will go out soon for any budding musicians 

to participate in the musical prelude for the  

service on June 9. Feel free to reach out to one  

of the co-superintendents if your children would 

like to perform for it. 

 

A final note to consider joining us in the fall of 

2019 as a shepherd, Sunday School teacher, or 

substitute. Most responsibilities are shared among 

a team of teachers or shepherds so that no one 

has to be in attendance every Sunday. Getting 

involved with Sunday School is a rewarding way  

to give back to the church, and to get to know 

our fabulous youth! Contact a co-superintendent 

for more details. 

 

Happy spring! 

 

Peace, 

Bridget Bentley, and Abby and Andy Cross, co-superintendents  

Sunday School 

“Chalkboard” 

 

EXPLORE WHERE GOD’S POWER CAN TAKE YOU AT VBS  

THIS SUMMER AS WE GO “TO MARS AND BEYOND”! 

 

VBS 2019: JULY 8-12, 9:00 am-12:00 pm 
at Saint Andrew’s Lutheran Church 

 
Registration is now open for children completing Pre-K (age 3) - 5th grade.  

All teens completing 6th grade are eligible to be a Teen Helper, a great  

community service opportunity. We could use adult helpers, too!  
 

Register or sign-up to volunteer at http://2019.cokesburyVBS.com/YORKTOWN 
 

The cost for campers is $35.00 for one child, $45.00 for two children, $50.00 max per family. 

Scholarships are available. See Tami. 
 

Teen volunteer hours Adult volunteer hours: 

Teen Orientation * Sunday, June 2, 1-3pm Adult Leader Meeting * Saturday June 1 @ 9:30-11:00am 

Training: July 2,3 * 9-12noon VBS - July 8-12 * 8:30-12:15 

VBS - July 8-12 * 8:30-1pm Pastor devotionals (optional):  7/8-7/12  @ 12:15-12:45 

Closing Service, July 12 @7pm Closing Service, July 12 @7pm 

 

 

Interested volunteers should register online or contact Sonja Letizia ASAP  

at let5nsam@aol.com or 914-424-1614 
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Current 8th though current 12th graders: last call to  

register for Presbyterian Youth Triennium, the  

once every three year gathering for high school age 

youth from the Presbyterian Church (USA) and Cum-

berland Presbyterian Churches at Purdue University.  

 

 

Sign up online by MAY 15 at triennium-medical.pcusa.org/participant_information.  

Select ‘Hudson River Presbytery’ from the drop down menu of Delegations.  

We depart on Monday, July 15 in the late afternoon and return super early in the morning on  

Sunday, July 21.   

 

Through the generosity of the Hudson River Presbytery, the Synod of the Northeast, and our  

congregation, the cost to participate in Triennium is $300 per person. Scholarships are also available. 

 

 

Youth Group meetings: Middle and High School groups will meet on Sunday, May 19 - Middle 

Schoolers from 4:30 - 6 pm & High Schoolers from 6 - 8 pm  

 

 

Did you know that every single month someone from our congregation serves a 

dinner at the Jan Peek House, a shelter that provides lodging and services for 

people experiencing homelessness in Peekskill?  On Saturday, May 25th, it’s our 

turn! We will prepare and freeze the main parts of our meal on Sunday evening, 

May 19 in Youth Group and then the following Saturday, we’ll need some folks to 

make final preparations of the meal and bring it to the Jan Peek House to serve to 

the residents. Let Steph know if you can come to help serve on May 25, meeting 

at 4:30 pm . We will need an adult or two to help drive that evening, so if you are 

an adult who is interested in helping out, please let Steph know that too.  

 
And speaking of dinner:  

Saturday, June 8 is the Annual FPCY Progressive Dinner! 

We begin the evening in our Fellowship Hall with appetizers at 5:30pm. At 

6:30pm, the attendees break up into small groups to head out to the homes of 

various hosts for dinner and dessert. Middle and High School Youth will have their 

own dinner house - big thanks to the Hager family! Sign up by May 22. Sign up at 

tinyurl.com/FPCYdinner19. The cost is $10.00 per person. 

 

 

 

Attention HS Seniors and College Students! 

Did you know that Montreat has a conference just for college students 

every January? Interested? As you’re thinking about your plans for next 

school year, keep Jan 2-5 in mind for Montreat College Conference!  

 

Btw, we will be celebrating graduates on Sunday, June 2 in worship. So mark 

your calendars and be there! To be listed in the bulletin send your info (Grad’s 

Name, School, Diploma/Degree) to Lisa (office@fpcyorktown.org) by May 

27th. 

 
Questions about anything? Let Steph know - 914-826-1227; 

youth@fpcyorktown.org 

 

Save the Dates 
 

May 19 
MS Youth Group 

4:30pm 
 

HS Youth Group 

6:00pm 
 

May 25 
Youth Groups prepare 

and serve Jan Peek Dinner 
 

June 8 

Progressive Dinner 
@ the Hager’s 
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Confirmation Class—2019 

Ben Low Kate MacDonald Anthony Mosca 

Emma Placido Jonathan  Torres-Rossi Marina Wheeler 
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 The Director of Music Ministry search committee  

is overjoyed to introduce you to our new Director of 

Music Ministry, Garrett Artman. After a search that  

began in October, and received well-over forty applicants, 

upon the recommendation of the Search Committee the 

Session has approved his employment as our full-time  

director of music.  

 Garrett comes to us from serving a church in  

Connecticut where he was responsible for the direction 

and management of all music activities including directing three choirs, a jazz band  

and barbershop quartet. He was born and raised in Maine, and received his Bachelor 

of Arts in Music Education as well as a Bachelor of Arts in Piano Performance from 

the University of Maine; completing his Piano studies at the Yale School of Music.  

He is an experienced choir director, organist, pianist, educator, and teacher. He has  

experience in bridging and connecting church and community, he feels a true calling  

to worship music, and is passionate about working with youth and children. In  

addition to his past church job, he was also the Choral Director at Old Saybrook  

Middle School.  

 At an audition with our choir, comments of choir members included Enthusias-

tic”, “Fun to sing with”, “Great sense of humor”, “He made rehearsal fun”, and “A breath of fresh air”. Garrett has the 

ability to make those around him     musically comfortable, and feel like they are needed. Every choir he has directed has 

grown in size. Garrett states that “It’s in choir that people realize that music extends beyond their own voice and into 

something much larger, with all  voices contributing.”  

 Garrett will be employed as a full-time staff person beginning August 1st, and will have many opportunities to meet 

and interact with everyone in our congregation. Please introduce yourself, and welcome Garrett to our family.  
 

The DMM Search Committee: Beth Gruber, Christie Herman (co-chairs), Debbie Amorese, Ryan Chin, Andy Cross, Carol Jensen, 

Nathan Perry, Ian Spence, Amy Wallace, Chip Low, Tami Seidel  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Attention Military Families/Descendants 
 

For Memorial Day, we will be creating an insert for the Sunday, May 

26 bulletin to honor FPCY’s deceased members and relatives who 

served in the US armed forces during wartime. Please send your name, 

the name of your family member and his or her branch of service    

and the conflict in which he or she served. For example, ‘From the 

Broberg Family: To honor Harrison Broberg, who served in the US 

Army on the Western Front in WWI.’  Submit info by May 20th. 
      

We will honor those members of the congregation who are veterans 

on November 10. Please notify the church office of your veteran   

status, so we can put this information in our database and contact   

you to obtain a photograph this fall. 

New/Soon-to-be Graduate in the family?  

 
Please send the info (Grad’s Name, School, Diploma/

Degree) to Lisa (office@fpcyorktown.org) so that  

it can be included in the bulletin on Graduate  

Recognition Sunday which will be June 2, 2019.  

 

Submit info by May 27th. 

Upcoming Recognition Sundays 

Remember 
& Honor 

Meet Our New Director of Music Ministry — Garrett Artman 



Spring Clean-Up — May 18, 8:30am-12:30pm 

 
It is time for the annual Spring Cleaning of FPCY’s 

property. There are plenty of tasks to suit various  

abilities and skills (mulching, weeding, trimming,  
pruning, picking up sticks, etc.). Bring your favorite 

garden tools (gloves, shovels, wheel barrows, etc.)  

and join fellow members and friends as we work  

together to beautify our outdoor space!  

 

Lunch will be served, so let us know you’re coming.  

Sign-up in the Gathering Space.  

 

Contact: Bud Coccodrilli with questions. 

 

Easter Offering  - Did you know that Easter is a  

season that continues through Pentecost? For that reason, we 

decided that our Easter Offering will be collected through the 

entire Easter Season. This special collection is in support of 

our Mission Trip this summer to send a team of volunteers  
to build a house alongside a family in La Guama, Dominican 

Republic. We are so close to reaching our fundraising goal that 

will support our Mission Trip team on their journey to provide 

a family with safe, secure, healthy housing. Thank you to  

everyone who has joined in this effort together already! 
 

La Guama is a community of roughly 1,500 people; more than 

60% of the community members live in poverty. 40 families in 

the community live in homes that are extremely unsafe: most 

have dirt floors, rotting wood walls and collapsing roofs. A 

solid new house will drastically improve the health, safety, and 

dignity of a family as well as boosting morale and pride for the 

community.  
 

In the Gathering Space, we have a board with an image of a home with envelopes with the following suggested donation amounts 

on them: 
 

 4 @ $10 3 @ $20 2 @ $50 2 @ $75 3 @ $100 2 @ $200 1 @ $500 
 

If we fill all of our envelopes we will meet our goal. Donations can be made though the envelopes on the board in the Gathering 

Space, through pew envelopes marked “Easter Offering” and placed in the offering plates, or through online giving at 

MyFPCY.org. Thank you for being part of the journey with our team and the family we will be serving! 
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New Opportunity  — COMMUNITY GARDEN —  
 

The Mission Commission is planting a new ministry and seeking a team of gardeners to grow food for our pantry. The Garden of Hope 

on White Hill Road (next to Wilkens Farm) is an oppor-

tunity for us to do local, hands-on mission in Yorktown 

and will allow us to add more freshly grown, local food 

to what we give out at our pantry.  
 

We have committed to a one-year experiment tending 

to a row of nearly 200 sq feet. Other churches will also 

be involved and working other rows in the garden. A 

team approach will help us manage our portion (planting, 

tending the soil, watering, weeding) of the garden easily.  
 

It is important to begin tilling and planting as soon as 

possible. If you are interested in helping, contact Heidi 

(hkharing@optonline.net).  



 

 

 The Plastic Bag Ban 
 

New York’s ban, which begins next March, will forbid stores to  

provide customers with single-use plastic bags, which are non-

biodegradable and have been blamed for everything from causing 

gruesome wildlife deaths to thwarting recycling efforts. 
 

Some of the information here is taken from this article in the New 

York Times: https://www.nytimes.com/2019/03/29/climate/plastic-

paper-shopping-bags.html 
 

The biggest problem of the single use plastic bags is TRASH. American shoppers use more than 100 billion lightweight polyeth-

ylene plastic bags each year, and only a small portion are ever recycled. Most recycling centers can’t deal with them — they just 

clog up the machinery — and so the majority of plastic bags end up in landfills, where they can take up to 1,000 years to degrade. 
 

The bigger problem arises when people don’t dispose of their bags properly, and the plastic ends up fluttering around in the wild, 

clogging up waterways and threatening wildlife. 
 

But paper bags aren’t a perfect solution either. (The new law allows, but does not require, municipalities to charge a fee for each 

use of a paper bag, with the fee going to environmental efforts. This is why many environmentalists were unhappy with the law as 

written). It takes A LOT of energy to create a paper bag-- much more than to create a thin plastic bag. Unless you’re reusing your 

paper bags a lot, they look like a poorer option from a global warming standpoint. 
 

Reusable bags are an obvious improvement, but if you’re going to opt for a reusable bag for environmental reasons, make sure 

you actually reuse it — often. It takes energy, and there is environmental impact from creating, reusable bags-- ironically, particu-

larly cotton ones because of the water, pesticides, and fertilizers used. 
 

What you PUT in your bag matters even more. A pound of beef bought at the supermarket will have roughly 25 times the  

global warming impact as the disposable plastic bag it’s carried in. So if you’re looking for ways to slim down your personal  

carbon footprint, taking a closer look at your dietary choices isn’t a bad place to start. 
 

By the way, the town of New Castle (which includes Chappaqua and Millwood) here in Westchester County banned plastic bags 

in 2017, and requires a fee for paper bags. Connie Knapp, who shops in Millwood reports that “It’s been working really well. 

When DeCicco’s opened in Millwood they gave out reusable bags on their first day. They also have a big sign reminding people  

to bring their reusable bags. Most folks seem to remember. Anne and I keep bags in each of our cars. I also know that Chip and 

Tami, and Stephanie, have shopped at that DeCicco’s without reusable bags and have paid (I think happily) the dime that is 

charged for a paper bag.” 
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Let us return your bottles & cans and all monies  

collected will be given to support FPCY Mission Trips.  
Drop empty/clean bottles and cans in the bin at the 

front entrance or give them to Pat Prauda. 
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Adult Education Commission 
 

Did you know that Jesus wrote short stories?  Okay, maybe not exactly short 

stories, but the parables are certainly like short stories. Come join us on  

Sunday morning as we explore Short Stories by Jesus, by Amy-Jill Levine.  
Each week we’ll watch a ten to fifteen minute video of Amy-Jill Levine talking 

about a specific parable or set of parables. We’ll discuss the lost sheep, the  

lost coin, the lost son; the Good Samaritan; the pearl of great price; the  

mustard seed; the laborers in the vineyard, and the widow and the judge.  

Levine tells us that parables are like poetry-they are challenging, and they need to be interpreted. Join us as we listen to the  

parables as those first Jewish Christians heard them. The sessions will be led by members of the Adult Ed Planning Team. 
 

On Thursday mornings at 10 we’re exploring the Apostles’ Creed using Adam Hamilton’s book, Creed: What Christians Believe 

and Why. This is a repeat of our Sunday morning Lenten series, and a great chance to either study with a different group of  

people or study it for the first time. This series is being led by Connie Knapp. 
 

Tuesday morning at 10 Tami Seidel is leading a discussion of Race in a Post-Obama America: The Church Responds edited by 

David Maxwell. This is a great follow up to Waking Up White, by Debby Irving, that many of us read. 
 

Some other offerings in the works: 

• The Mission Commission, the Gun Violence Prevention Team and Adult Ed will be sponsoring a book study—stay tuned! 

• We’ll be starting a Disciple I group in the fall. Let any member of the adult ed planning team know if you’re interested in   

joining such a group—the team is Shawn Cribari, Lynn Edling, Connie Knapp, Eric Kreuter, Jean Post-Winget, Tami Seidel  

and Lynda Spring. 
• Any interest in a study of The Book of Confessions, Part I of The Constitution of PC(USA)? The Apostles’ Creed is part of that 

book of Presbyterian confessions, or beliefs. And a study of The Book of Confessions helps us really understand what “once 

reformed, always reforming” really means. Let Connie know if this is a topic that interests you (it sure interests her!) 
 

Do you have an idea for a study? Is there something you always wanted to know more about but didn’t know who to ask? We’d 

love to hear from you! 
 

Connie Knapp, for the Adult Ed Planning Team 

New in the Church Library: 

Two new books in the Church Library examine the urgent topic of gun violence. Common 

Ground; Talking About Gun Violence in America (261.8 G) by pastor Donald V. Gaffney, takes a   
Biblical perspective. In addition to discussing our current culture of gun ownership, he has an 

illuminating chapter on violence in the Bible, and how we as Christians we can reflect on and 

discuss guns and gun violence. The title of the second book will get your attention:   

Gundamentalism and Where it is Taking America (261.8 A). The author, retired Presbyterian  

minister James E. Atwood, reviews research about the proliferation of gun ownership and 

the increasing power of the gun lobby, as opposed to our right to live in “domestic tranquility.”   
 

To move beyond the talking points and rhetoric that dominate gun violence discussions, both 

books include questions to encourage self-examination, exploration, and evaluation of potential  

solutions to this pressing issue.  
 

Carol Jensen, Church Librarian 

The Disciple 

 

Noontime Meal — Volunteers Needed  
 

Once a month, our church takes a turn preparing a meal that will be 

given to the hungry of Peekskill. We need helpers (old and new) to join 

us on Tuesday, June 11 at 10am in the church kitchen to prepare the 

meals. We’ll deliver it to the Salvation Army who will cook and serve it 

to their clients the next day. If you can scrape carrots, peel potatoes, cut 

up ham or chop veggies and would like to help out, please let Pat Prauda 

know you are interested or just come. Prep time takes less than 2 hours 

depending on how many helpers we have. 



Connecting with God, One Another and the World  Page 7 

 

Connecting with God, One Another and the World  Page 11 

The Prayer Shawl Group will 

meet next on June 1 and June 19 

at 10:30am. Anyone who would 

like to join us in knitting is most 

welcome. In addition to the  

regular knitters who come on 

Wednesdays, we have at least seven off site knitters.  
 

Any questions please call Marianna Sherman at 914-737-8294 

or Fran Schiel at 914-245-5396. 

Prayer Shawl 

 
 

Join us next month as we celebrate 

warmer days with an indoor picnic 

on June 19th in the air conditioned  

Fellowship Hall. Hamburgers and 

Hot dogs will be provided bring a 

side or dessert to share! 

 

Save the dates for our summer pot luck lunches: 

July 17 

August 21 

Jan Peek House is a shelter  

for people experiencing  

homelessness including several 

veterans. They depend on a  

meal from our congregation on 

the 4th Saturday of each month.  

 
If you (and friends) would like  

to help out preparing a meal  

and serving it,  please contact  

Pat Prauda via email 

(patprauda@gmail.com)  

or phone 737-4674  

 

We have two dates open: July 27th (2 families needed),  

December 28th (1 more family needed). 

 
 

Jan Peek Meal 

Lunch Bunch 

Knit Togethers 

The Knit Togethers 

will meet next on June 

8th & 22nd. 

 
We continue to knit 

baby blankets and 

sweaters and lap  

blankets to give locally. 

 
All who knit or crochet are welcome. We meet on the 2nd 

and 4th Mondays, 10:00 am to 11:30 am, in the Lounge 

Room 15.  

 

For information: Norean Radke (962-4370 or  

radke30@msn.com) or Lois Ostling (962-2809) 

LET’S HAVE DINNER TOGETHER 

FINE FOOD & FELLOWSHIP 
 

SATURDAY, JUNE 8, 2019 AT 5:30pm 

 
Adults & youth 6th grade and above are invited to enjoy  

fellowship and food with FPCY friends, new and old, during  

a moveable feast! We begin the evening in our Fellowship Hall 

with appetizers at 5:30pm. At 6:30pm, we head out in small 

groups to the homes of various hosts for dinner and dessert. 

The cost is $10.00 per person. The dinner menu will include 

vegetarian choices.  

 

Registration is open online now:  

http://tinyurl.com/FPCYdinner19 

 

Deadline to RSVP is Wednesday, May 27nd.  

Youth and newcomers are especially welcome.  

 

For further info & dietary concerns, please contact:  

Sue Nelson at sjnels2@aol.com  

or Louise Fang at (914)962-4515. 



28  8:30 & 10:45am Worship  

9:30am Sunday School, Adult  

           Ed, Confirmation 

12:00pm Deacons, Education, 

             Youth Bells 

5:00pm Confirmation/Session  

            Dinner 

29 30 

 

10:00am Adult Ed  

          Bible Study 

  10 

 

 

3:00pm Food 

Pantry Set-Up 

11 

 

9:00am Food Pantry 

12   

 

8:30 & 10:45am Worship  

9:30am Sunday School,  

12:00pm Youth Bells 

 

13 

 

 

10:00am Knit  

             Togethers 

14 

 

10:00am Adult Ed  

          Bible Study 

 

7:30pm  

Budget & Finance 

Worship Design 

15 

9:00am Stewardship 

10:30am  

       Prayer Shawl 

12:00pm Lunch  

              Bunch 

7:00pm Disciple 3  

7:30pm CPM Team 

16 

 

10:00am Adult   

      Bible Study  

 

6:45pm Adult Bells 

8:00pm Choir 

17 

 

 

 

18 

 

8:30am Spring Clean-up 

 

 

19 

8:30 & 10:45am Worship  

9:30am Sunday School,  

           Adult Ed 

12:00pm Congregational  

              Meeting, Youth Bells 

4:30pm MS Youth Group 

6:00pm HS Youth Group 

20 21 

 

 

 

7:30pm Mission  

      Operations 

22 

 

 

 

 

7:00pm Disciple 3  

23 

 

10:00am Adult   

      Bible Study  

 

6:45pm Adult Bells 

8:00pm Choir 

24 

 

 

3:00pm Food 

Pantry Set-Up 

25 

9:00am Food Pantry 

 

2:00pm Memorial for 

Squeegee Mills 

 

6pm  

Jan Peek Meal Served 

26 

 

8:30 & 10:45am Worship  

9:30am Sunday School,  

           Adult Ed 

12:00pm  Education,  

           Youth Bells 

27 

Memorial Day 

Office Closed 

 

10:00am Knit  

             Togethers 

28 

 

 

 

7:30pm  

  Communications 

29 

 

 

 

 

7:00pm Disciple 3  

30 

 

10:00am Adult   

      Bible Study  

 

6:45pm Adult Bells 

8:00pm Choir 

31 1 

2  Graduate Recognition Sunday 

 

8:30 & 10:45am Worship  

9:30am Sunday School,  

           Adult Ed 

12:00pm  Education,  

           Youth Bells 

3 

 

 

4 

 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

 

 

7:00pm Disciple 3  

6 

 

10:00am Adult   

      Bible Study  

 

7 

 

 

3:00pm Food 

Pantry Set-Up 

8 

 

9:00am Food Pantry 

 

5:30pm Progressive  

            Dinner 

May 

First Presbyterian Church of Yorktown 

2880 Crompond Road 

Yorktown Heights, NY  10598 
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l The Disciple Facebook.com/fpcyorktown 

@fpcyorktown 

@fpcyorktown 

office@fpcyorktown.org  

Current Resident or: 


